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Giving Back 

For the year of 2019, ASSP donated 27 toys and $150 to Toys for Tots. We made some 
children very happy this past Christmas! 

*Pictured are Sgt. Callahan, PFC Phimvongsa, LCorpl Mitchell, and Eric  

One Benefit of Joining ASSP      

Community and Networking Opportunities-ASSP is where OSH professionals find a vibrant community, one that helps you 
grow professionally through education, networking and advocacy for the profession. Through the Middle Tennessee 
chapter, members can connect with safety professionals, HR professionals, risk managers, worker’s comp administrators 
and healthcare professionals who each have a stake in keeping their workforce safe or returning injured workers back to 
work safely. At meetings, ideas are shared, common problems identified and presenters offer possible solutions to 
challenges in the safety cultures at any organization. 

Upcoming Meetings 
 
Dates: 2nd Monday of the Month, January-April and September-December 
Time: 11:30am-1pm 
 Networking 11:30am-12:00pm 
 Program 12:00pm-1:00pm 
Place: Genesco Headquarters 1415 Murfreesboro Road Nashville, TN 37217 
Lunch: Good Cafeteria On–Site with Variety of Food 

February 10th   Safety from a Contractors Perspective 

 

March 9th              Worker’s Comp 101   

 

May 11th   Annual Golf Outing  

     

Dave Doggette, oversees the Safety Programs and policies predominately for Team 
Construction LLC crews and sub-contractors, including damage prevention, risk 
management, and Teams Race to Safety. As an Eagle Scout and US Army Veteran of over a 
decade and a multi deployment combat veteran, Dave brings to Team Construction lots of 
operational experience in tough situations. He looks to those experiences in combat and 
almost a decade of experience in the utility industry to help his Team Mates be safe and 
successful. 

Jeff Francis, Assistant Administrator Bureau of Worker’s Compensation State of Tennessee, 
will be presenting practical and compliant handling of work related cases-handling that will 
save money, prevent disputes, and improve fairness for both employee and employer. As 
assistant Administrator for Tennessee, his responsibilities include assisting with budgeting, 
Human Resources and Information Systems and supervising the Claims, Coverage and 
Communications aspects for the Bureau. 

Please mark your calendars and plan to register a team for the annual golf outing at Pebble 

Brook Golf Course on May 11, 2020.  Sponsorship opportunities now available. More 

information to come. 


